
Noto Peninsula 2024 Earthquake Disaster Relief Donations 

 
We would like to express our sincere appreciation for your deep interest in the Noto 
Peninsula Earthquake. 
 
Ishikawa Prefecture and Japanese Red Cross Society are currently accepting donations to 
help those affected by the earthquake on 1 January 2024. Donations will be accepted 
until 27 December 2024  
 
 
1. Ishikawa Prefecture Noto Peninsula Earthquake Disaster Relief Fund account 

NAME OF BANK: THE HOKKOKU BANK, LTD. 
NAME OF BRANCH: KENCHOU BRANCH 
SWIFT CODE: HKOKJPJT 
ACCOUNT NO.: 103-0028593 
BENEFICIARY NAME: ISHIKAWAKENREIWA6NENNOTOHANTOUJISHINSAIGAIGIENKIN 
BENEFICIARY ADDRESS: 1-1 Kuratsuki Kanazawa Ishikawa 920-8203 Japan 

 
2. Japanese Red Cross Society 2024 Noto Peninsula Earthquake Disaster Relief Fund 

NAME OF BANK: SUMITOMO MITSUI BANKING CORPORATION (0009) 
NAME OF BRANCH: GINZA BRANCH (026) 
SWIFT CODE: SMBCJPJT 
Account No: 026-8727273 
ADDRESS OF BRANCH: 6-10-1, Ginza, Chuo-ku, Tokyo, 104-0061, Japan 
BENEFICIARY NAME: Japanese Red Cross Society 
BENEFICIARY ADDRESS: 1-1-3, Shiba Daimon, Minato-ku, Tokyo, Japan 
BENEFICIARY TEL: +81-3-3438-1311 

 
The above accounts are remittance accounts from overseas, so if you wish to remit money 
from within Japan, please check Ishikawa Prefecture Website (Japanese only) or Red Cross 
Society website respectively before proceeding. Please note that the Consulate General 
of Japan in Dubai does not accept donations.  
 
 

https://www.pref.ishikawa.lg.jp/suitou/gienkinr0601.html
https://www.jrc.or.jp/english/donate/
https://www.jrc.or.jp/english/donate/

